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The Pembroke Regional Hospital Foundation is excited to announce their Community Christmas 
50/50 Lottery for Healthcare, launching on Tuesday, November 29th at 10am! Proceeds from this 
lottery will go towards the PRHF Cancer Care Campaign, funding the expansion and upgrades to 
the Chemotherapy and Medical Daycare units at PRH.   
 
The Grand Prize draw will be held on Tuesday, December 20th at 11am just in time for the 
holidays. The Grand Prize draw has a $5,000 minimum guaranteed prize!  
 
In addition to the Grand Prize draw, two Early Bird draws will also be held for a $1,000 cash prize!  
The first will be held on Tuesday, December 6th at 11am and the second will be held on Tuesday, 
December 13th at 11am. Get your tickets early to be included in all three draws.   
 
The PRH Foundation’s Executive Director, Roger Martin said, “We can feel the excitement 
building in the community as our sponsors get the message out there. You are truly making a 
difference for local cancer patients and their families so grab your tickets, support a great cause 
and get your chance to win a whole pile of cash for Christmas!” 
 
On behalf of the PRH Foundation, thanks to everyone involved in the 50/50 Lottery for Healthcare 
– Christmas edition!  We cannot do it without you. 
 
“Thank you to all of the sponsors; Stephanie Anne Hughson Inc. – Xogingy, The Cooperators 
Perri-Rae Boell and Associates, Mortgages by Lindsey, Law & Orders, MyFM, MacEwen 
Petroleum Inc., and Western Financial Group,” said Leigh Costello, Community Fundraising 
Specialist.  
 
Tickets will be $5 for 3, $10 for 10, $20 for 60 or $40 for 250 and will be available on 
Tuesday, November 29th starting at 10am at PRH5050.ca. Tickets will also be available in 
person at the Pembroke Regional Hospital Foundation office as well as LaHay BBQ & Patio 
Centre in Pembroke at 125 Belmont Ave.  
 
For inquiries, contact the PRH Foundation Office at (613) 732-2811, extension 7408 or visit the 
PRHF website at www.prhfoundation.com.  
 
 
FOR MORE INFORMATION, PLEASE CONTACT:  
Roger Martin, Executive Director 
Pembroke Regional Hospital Foundation  
roger.martin@prh.email / (613) 732-2811, extension 6223 
 
Connect with us on Social Media 
Facebook: @PembrokeRegionalHospitalFoundation 
Instagram: @prh.foundation 
LinkedIn: /prhfoundation 
Youtube: Pembroke Regional Hospital Foundation 
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